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6. PLANNING: C. Robert Wynn Associates:

a) Regency_at Hilltown Street Names — Robert Wynn presented the street names
requested by Toll Brothers for the Age Qualified Regency at Hilltown Subdivision located at
Route 313 and Minsi Trail as: Road A — Bushwood Drive, Road B — Webb Drive, Road C —
Spalding Drive, and Road D - Jase Drive. These names still have to be approved by the Post
Office but have been rcviewed by Chief Engelhart and Dave Taylor and found acceptable.
Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Supervisor Groff, and carried
unanimously, to approve the street names as listed above for the Regency at Hilltown
Subdivision. There was no public comment.

7. ENGINEERING:

a) TMDI, Project — Growing Greener Grant — Riparian Restoration Project at Hilltown
Ridge Open Space Area — At last month’s Board meeting, Mr. Wynn suggested a project that
would include the Township owned open space along Township Line Road to restore the riparian
corridor by planting the forest buffer along the channel, removing invasive plants, planting new
trees, and repairing eroded areas of the channel. There are six proposals out to foresters for the
plan and he hopes to have them by next month. Mr. Wynn stated the Bucks County Planning
Commission advised him of a Growing Greener Grant Application that will include water quality
in an impaired watershed including those polluted by agricultural, urban runoff, and abandoned
mine discharge. Bucks County Planning Commission implied they would provide a letter in
support. The grant application would include all costs that will be incurred by the Township
after approval of the grant including any survey, design, permitting (erosion and sedimentation
control, NPDES, general permits for bank restoration and pond improvements), preparation of
plans and specifications, construction, and contract estimated between $15,000.00 and
$30,000.00, which can be in-kind services. The Township’s portion would be 15% either in
dollars or matching work by the road department. Estimated cost for meeting with PADEP and
completion of the application is $3,000.00 which is not reimbursable through the grant. Motion
was made by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Supervisor Groff, and carried unanimously,
for the expenditure of $3,000.00 for Mr. Wynn to prepare the grant application for submission at
next month’s meeting. There was no public comment.

8. UNFINISHED BUSINESS: Supervisor Bennington requested clarification in regards to
the April 24, 2014 Waste Management permit renewal application to add single stream recyeling
operations. Mr. Wynn stated it is to also include the collection of recyclables and use the transfer
station for that purpose, and there is no expansion.










